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Bradford College is fully committed to providing outstanding CEIAG as set out in the 

Government’s Careers Strategy (2017) and Statutory Guidance for Further Education 

Colleges and Sixth Form Colleges (October 2018). We are proud to have achieved 

Matrix accreditation and the Quality in Careers Standard. 

Part of our adherence to the Provider Access component of the statutory guidance is to 

ensure that every learner is entitled to find out about the whole range of post 18 options, 

including technical and apprenticeship qualifications and opportunities as well as Further 

and Higher Education courses.  

Our 14-16 learners are entitled to find out about the full range of post-16 options 

including technical and apprenticeship qualifications and opportunities as well as Further 

Education courses both at Bradford College and other FE Colleges. 

We work collaboratively with local and national providers by inviting them to careers and 

enterprise activities at the college such as our annual Careers Fair,  

If you are an employer or training provider and would like to forge a link with the college, 

contact careers@bradfordcollege.ac.uk You can also contact the Careers Leader Dina 

Mistry directly via  email d.mistry@bradfordcollege.ac.uk.  
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